
 
 

  

November 30, 2018 

  

To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to increasing cost on raw materials, packaging, transportation and labor, Trim-Tex 

will need to implement a 10% price increase on all finished goods. The increase will go 

into effect on all shipments occurring on or after Monday, January 7, 2019. 

Trim-Tex has always taken great pride in the products we manufacture for our industry 

and we remain committed to leading the market in service, product quality, and 

innovation.  As always, the Trim-Tex family thanks you for your continued business and 

support.  Please feel free to contact your local Trim-Tex Sales Representative if you 

have any comments or questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Michael Garcia 

Vice President of Sales 

 

 
  

 

 


